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Attendees  
Donlon Wade, Courtney Vorachak, Bob Sherman, Emily Musty, Angie Leduc, Kimberly Knowlton-young, Aita 
Romain, Heidi Postupack, Claudia Marieb, Julie Hogue  
 
Welcome & Introductions 
 
Icebreaker 
Get to know you Bingo. Congratulations Heidi P. – new Executive Director at Second Growth!  
 
Coalition levels of Participation: 
Hartford community coalition has finalized their continuum of participation. ALL Together needs to do this as 
well to aid in structuring our participation and membership. To that end attendees completed a questionnaire 
re: member involvement. Discussed participation being a tiered structure and other edits on the questionnaire.  

- Change local coalition to a contact name and information.  
- Idea that it might be ideal to have board members who are not also group, participant, sponsors etc. 

so the individuals can spend the most amount of time on each level of the work.  
- Low-level box needed, may be task oriented or “email me! I want to learn more”: communication 

around events, needs, activities, etc. Contact me with special needs regarding___________.  
- May have a front page – introducing All Together or Project Charter for new people.  

o With a tone that recruits local interest. (As primary to the whole mission). 
- Be sure to stay connected with other entities we overlap with such as the Public Health Council. 
- Add a visual that illustrates links to the PHC and coalition etc.  
- Make one question for documentation and evaluation purposes. Separate forms for this.  
- Debated importance of organization/connections/etc. pieces and see how it feels.  

 
Governance: – TABLED until next meeting.  
 
Public Health Council Executive Team: PHC asking for one ALL Together member (not staff) could sit in on PHC 
Executive team meetings that happen at most quarterly. PHC is looking to have a member to replace Aita who 
has been attending all meetings. NO more than 4 meetings a year and they also do work in Hartford. Kim 
Knowlton-Young agreed to attend.  
 
Reviewed Upcoming Events:  

- 4th Annual Walk for Suicide Awareness 09/25/16 
o Interest in organizing a time to reflect on this across schools. How to support the walks 

continuation.  
- CADCA Mini-Academy in the Upper Valley – Thursday, 11/3 and Friday 11/4. Only 50 seats available. 

Come one day or both. Located at the Courtyard Marriott in Centerra in Lebanon. Stephanie 
Strutner and Teresa Bishop of CADCA are the trainers, they were Angie and Emily’s trainers at the 
Academy and are just amazing! 

- Quad state Partnership of Safe Meds Campaign – next meeting via WebEx on 11/17 10 am. Contact 
Angie if you are interested in learning more or taking part.  

 
Next meeting 
Oct. 10/13 2-4pm 
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